Design and Access Statement

Proposed roller shutters to station entrance

HAMPSTEAD HEATH STATION

The facilities management of the above station transfers from Silverlink Trains Services
Ltd to Transport for London on 11 November 2007,

The station is in the process of a major refurbishment of the ticket and booking hall
together with the instaliation of an electronic gating line.

These works accord with Transport for London policy for improved passenger benefits,
safety, security and to address fare evasion.

Unfortunately, there have been a number of cases of vandalism to these new facilities at
other stations, resulting in Transport for London reviewing Network Rail/Silverlink
existing policy on securnty.

Therefore, it has been decided that the station will be fully staffed during hours trains

stop at the station and Transport for London wish to install electronic roller shutters to
secure the station when closed.

The shutters will be fixed on the inside face of the structure to minimise the obtrusive
impact.

Waterman Civils Ltd
Pickfords Wharf

London
SE19DG

September 2007

PATG/36337
21/09/2007



